PPCMA Update (01-31-09) 
Alternate Web Links for Board Candidate Q&A and PPCMA Position Paper on 2009 Assessment Increase Plan
Dear PPCMA Members,

Some members are reporting some difficulty using the link provided in the 01-31-09 Update for the Candidate Q&A. Most likely this is a web browser settings issue, but rather than get into a bunch of computer speak, the information has been added as a standard web page. The previous link was for a Microsoft Word file. 

To access the standard web page and see the Candidate Q&A responses, please use the link below.

http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/2009_Board_Candidate_Q_A/2009_board_candidate_q_a.html
Also, since some may be having the same issue accessing the PPCMA Position Paper on the Proposed Assessment Increase, a similar standard web page link has been added for that information as well.

To access the standard web page and see the PPCMA Position Paper on the Proposed Assessment Increase, please use the link below.

http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/2009_Proposed_Dues_Increase/2009_proposed_dues_increase.html
Both may be accessed directly via our home page at www.ppcma.org .

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope that these links provide a very simple way to get to the information. Please forward both to your friends and neighbors!

Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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